
Autumn term 2020 

Welcome back to a new school year! We are very excited to be in Browne Class 

(Year 2), named after the author Anthony Browne.  

 

 

Your children have settled back in wonderfully and should feel immensely proud 

of themselves!  

 

Just a few reminders for you: 

 

 Our PE days will be Monday and Tuesday. Please can children bring in 

their PE kits, making sure that all items are named.  

 Next week, each child will be given their home reading book. Children are 

encouraged to read as much as possible at home!  

 Please can you write the title of the book your child is reading in their plan-

ner, along with the page that your child has read to.  

 Class Dojos are almost back! Children will have their very own monster 

who shows how many points have been awarded. Points are given for posi-

tive behaviour and learning, such as, good sitting, being helpful and excel-

lent behaviour.  

 

 We will have ‘Forest School’ on 20th September, 18th October, and 22nd 

November. Please can children come to school with a water proof 

coat, a long sleeve top, long trousers and robust shoes.  

 

As we are just settling in, I will inform you of our homework expectations over 

the coming weeks. 

 

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

I am looking forward to an amazing school year!  

 

Mr Miles 




